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MACEDA100: INTERNATIONAL CENTENNIAL SYMPOSIUM OF THE UNIVERSITY  

OF THE PHILIPPINES CENTER FOR ETHNOMUSICOLOGY 
 

The University of the Philippines (UP) Center for Ethnomusicology will hold the 
Maceda100: International Centennial Symposium from September 25 to 26, 2017 at the 
UP Diliman, Quezon City. 

 
The Symposium aims to: 
 
1. initiate insightful discussions on music theory and research, and 

their modern-day applications; 
2. provide the participants with a venue for learning and/or sharing 

working knowledge of contemporary music in the Philippines and 
Southeast Asia; and 

3. encourage exchange and linkages with other educational and 
artistic institutions. 

 
The target participants are experts and scholars in music composition, 

musicology, ethnomusicology, anthropology and related fields, archivists and 
information specialists, teachers and graduate or undergraduate students of music. 

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 
Ms. Grace Buenaventura 
University of the Philippines (UP) Center for Ethnomusicology 
Room 210-212, Abelardo Hall, College of Music 
UP Diliman, Quezon City 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 925-7139; (02) 981-8500 local 2626 
Email Address: upethno@gmail.com 
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